
Subject: Re: Question on Repaving Street - Hollywood Media District N. McCadden Place between Santa Monica and
Romaine
From: Sherman Torres
Date: 01/13/2016 12:01 PM
To: lisa@mediadistrict.org
CC: Chi Ming Gong <chi.ming.gong@lacity.org>

​Hi Lisa,
​This location is currently on hold for a DWP project through July 2017 and therefore
cannot be resurfaced at this time.  However, once it has been cleared of the hold, it will
be considered providing there is available funding and no additional request for utility or
other holds.

Please let me know if I can be of further assistance.

Thanks ​ 

---- Forwarded message ----------
From: Media District <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
Date: Tue, Jan 12, 2016 at 4:48 PM
Subject: Question on Repaving Street - Hollywood Media District N. McCadden Place between Santa Monica and
Romaine
To: "Chi \"Ming\" Gong" <chi.ming.gong@lacity.org>

Dear Ming:

Can you please find out when this street segment is due for repaving or resurfacing as it is in bad condition.   Really it is just half of  the
street that needs to be done.

North McCadden Place between Santa Monica Blvd and Romaine Street, Hollywood  90038

Let me know

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org

-- 

Sherman Torres
Division Manager
Resurfacing, Reconstruction and Slurry
213-847-3200

 
 


